
 

 

 

Ref: GRF-05-2020 

 

1 June 2020 

 

Mr. Teofilus Nghitila 

The Executive Director 

Ministry of Environment and Tourism 

Corner of Robert Mugabe Avenue and Dr. Kenneth David Kaunda Street 

Windhoek 

 

Dear Mr. Nghitila 

  

CONSENT TO PREPARE AN ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN AND 

SCOPING REPORT FOR THE ESTABLISHMENT OF A MAIZE MILLING PLANT ON 

FARM IRVINGTON NO. 744. 

  

This letter serves to inform you that Farm Irvington No. 744 is a privately owned property and 

does not require any authorization from the local, regional or national government to apply for an 

Environmental Clearance Certificate from the Environmental Commissioner. 

 

Hopeful that the above is in order and please do not hesitate to contact me if there are any queries. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

_________________________ 

Natangwe N Ndakunda (TRP) 

MANAGING MEMBER 

 

 


